
MacMaster, Marianne 

From: John Doe <penob6O@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: ENR 
Subject: sand dunes 

This message originates frmn outside the Maine Legislatllre. 

Good morning 

It seems sand dunes need protection for a reason. 

To weaken that protection would be a step backwards. Backwards is not the best direction. Wrecking things to improve things is how 
we got in environmental trouble in the first place. Some damage was and is necessary. 

But in this case, there are alternatives. 

Thank you for your time 

Andrew Hoglund
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